
From: Janet Chow
To: Amy MacLeod
Date: Saturday - July 20, 2013 9:34 AM
Subject: Re: Online Collaboration

HI Amy
thrilled you're putting your learning into action.  Lets chat when we get back. 
Enjoy the rest of your summer. 

jan

*****************************
"the challenge is not simply to incorporate learning technologies, but rather to change our fundamental views about
effective teaching and learning and to use technology to do so" 
~ Donald E. Hanna
****************************************

Janet Chow
District Learning Technologies; 
District Fast ForWord Coordinator
http://digisandbox.wordpress.com/
http://blogs.sd41.bc.ca/fastforword
http://blogs.sd41.bc.ca/learningtech
4041 Canada Way, Burnaby, V5G 1G6
(c) 604-760-1603
>>> Amy MacLeod 07/19/13 6:19 PM >>>
Hi Janet,
I hope your summer is going well and you are getting some relaxation.

I have just finished up a course at UBC about technology in education.  I did an inquiry project about integrating
technology in primary classrooms.  I think many primary teachers are hesitant about using technology with their
students, and I would like to encourage them to use it in innovative and meaningful ways (NOT "doing the same thing
we were before, but now it's on a screen").

I am hoping in the fall you can help me set up an online collaboration group.  Part of my project was creating a
workshop, which I'm willing to give after school one day to help launch the group.

We can chat about it in the fall, I just wanted to let you know while it's fresh in my mind.  Enjoy this gorgeous
weather!

Amy (Collins) MacLeod
Confederation Park


